
On 2/1/13 3:54 PM, Jason Yust wrote: 
> Dear Debbie, 
>  
> It's my pleasure to inform you that the program committee for the 2013 New  
> England Conference of Music Theorists was impressed with your proposal,  
> "Puccini: honorary German?," and would like to include your paper on the  
> program. We received a large number of outstanding proposals this year, and the  
> decision process was difficult. The conference is on Friday and Saturday, April  
> 12–13, at Tufts University in Somerville, Massachusetts. Your session is  
> tentatively scheduled for Friday afternoon. 
>  
> Please confirm for me that you will be planning to attend via email as soon as  
> possible. Further details concerning local arrangements will be available soon  
> on the NECMT website, www.necmt.org. You can find the membership forms for the  
> society there now. I will have further instructions concerning the abstract for  
> your presentation and getting you in contact with your session chair soon.  
> Please accept my congratulations on your inclusion in the program. I look  
> forward to seeing you in April. 
>  
> All the best, 
> Jason Yust, Program Chair, NECMT 2013 
>  
> --  
> Jason Yust 
> Assistant Professor of Music Theory 
> Boston University College of Fine Arts 
> (617) 358–5588 


